
	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Dear Colleagues and Friends,  

 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee we would like to thank you for your 

participation in the 9th VAS Congress in Barcelona.  
   

This Congress has been a success from all points of view and it was made 
possible by the collective effort of many professionals. We especially would like to 
thank the support to the faculty (teachers of the workshop, speakers and moderators), 
to the members of the Scientific Committee, to the Spanish Scientific Societies 
involved in this Congress, to the the endorsement and support of the International 
Societies, to the Directions of Mollet del Vallès and Parc Taulí Sabadell Hospitals 
with all the infrastructure supplied and the team of dialysis nurses from both 
Hospitals, to the Board and Council VAS members and to the Technical Secretariat of 
BCN-2015 and finally to the essential support of the Industry. 
 
We hope you've enjoyed both the Congress and the city of Barcelona 
Thank you very much again 
	
  
Yours	
  Sincerely,	
  

Ramon	
  Roca	
  and	
  Jose	
  Ibeas	
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